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Comments: I am all for providing more outdoor recreation opportunities. This does create some concerns though.

First is maintaining the nature of wilderness areas and minimal impacts on the environment. In addition, climbing

in itself is inherently dangerous and how that would impact rescue resources if someone is injured. Lastly, if the

proposal is implemented, there should be a permit that climbers are required to obtain as well as passing a

course on safety and proper use of the resources. Similar to what hunters are required to with hunting licenses

and hunter safety courses. 


